
MEDIA ADVISORY 

June 22, 1995 

MEDIA BRIEFING ON HOLLYWOOD BOULEVARD STREET SINKAGE 

WHAT: MTA officials will update the situation at Hollywood Boulevard 
and Berendo Street near Barnsdall Park, where road sinkage has 
occurred near a Metro Red Line construction site. 

WHEN: Thursday, June 22, 1995 
3 p.m. 

WHERE: 4773 Hollywood Boulevard at Berendo Street (in parking lot) 
Los Angeles 
(Thomas Bros. Guide page 594, block A-4) 

CONTACT: Greg Davy, MTA Media Relations (213) 244-7048 
Andrea Greene, MTA Media Relations (21 3)  244-6943 
Media Relations Number: (21 3) 244-6347 
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